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Happy Anniversary!  

March 21 marks seven years that Sherman and Oakley came to live at Sherwood Oaks.  

 

Photocopy Reminder 

The receptionists can make photocopies for residents, guests and SORA committees/activities 

between 12:00-7:00 p.m. daily. The copier is reserved from 8 a.m.-12:00 p.m. for department use 

and bulk copying for administration. The receptionist is also responsible for mail/package sorting 

and administrative duties that must be completed before 12:00 p.m. 
 

Personal copies are five cents per side and can be paid by cash or added to your monthly 

statement. The only copies that are free of charge are the yearly insurance card copies requested 

by the billing & medical departments. All other copies are subject to a charge. Copies for SORA 

Committees and/or activities are tracked monthly and billed to SORA. 

 

Scam Alert 

We received a scam report from a lady who received a message from one of our residents, whom 

she is friends with, about helping her make a donation through Amazon. “The resident” told her 

that she was trying to get money for a sick friend. The transaction was not working for her, so she 

asked this lady to send her the money and she would reimburse her. We called “the resident” and 

she confirmed that she was hacked. We advise you to be aware of suspicious calls/emails - do not 

give out any personal information or banking/credit card numbers over the phone or by email.  

 

Raffle Tickets Available until May 16 

The Celebrating Senior Champions 50/50 raffle tickets are available at the reception desk through 

May 15. Tickets are 1 for $10, 3 for $25 and 6 for $40. Proceeds will be split evenly between the 

winner and UPMC Celebrating Senior Champions. The winning ticket will be randomly drawn on 

May 25 at noon and the winner will be notified.  

 

 


